
Student Notices 
Monday, June 19, 2023 

 

Announcement 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Graduation assessments are taking place for some students on Wednesday June 21st. The schedule is 
posted in the Williams Lounge, outside of the library, in the counselling centre and in the 400 wing. 
Students, if you are writing an assessment, please check the schedule to find out when and where 
you will be writing your assessment. If you have any questions, please see Mr.Banta before Jun 21st.   
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Calling all swimmers! We are looking for coaches for our 2023-24 swim team! Please drop off a swim 
team resume by Wednesday June 21st to Ms. Girard in room 405. Questions? See the poster on our 
bulletin board or speak with our swim team sponsors, Ms. Corea, Ms. Girard, or Ms. Henrickson. 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Students, please not that microwaves will NOT be available for student use for the last week of 
classes. Please bring lunch accordingly! 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Our lost and found accumulates numerous items over the course of the school year, especially water 
bottles and sweatshirts. Please check the lost and found between now and the end of June to see if 
you have any missing items that need to be claimed.  
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Attention Grads, there is a mandatory meeting for all scholarship recipients in the theatre at lunch 
tomorrow. See you there! 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 


